
Operational update - November 2023  

Lake Cargelligo embankment 

upgrade  

WaterNSW will keep the community and 

customers updated on any change to the 

lake’s storage capacity and will continue to 

provide fortnightly updates of the project, 

including the lake’s storage capacity, in The 

Lake News.

The Lake Cargelligo embankment upgrade project will ensure the new 
structures comply with modern engineering standards and continue to 
work effectively for the local community and customers long into the 
future.
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How will this impact the 

community?

The change in storage capacity 

will enable WaterNSW to deliver 

the benefits of the project without 

delay, while minimising impacts to 

customers and community. 

This change will not impact 

recreational users, who will 

continue to have full use of the 

lake and public boat ramps. 

The lake’s storage will continue to 

be operated efficiently to capture 

and deliver water as required by 

Lachlan Valley customers.
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The Lake Cargelligo storage 

capacity is limited to 75% storage 

capacity in the short term so 

WaterNSW can maximise the work 

completed before the next irrigation 

season.

More information 

For regular updates on the project, visit 

www.waternsw.com.au/lakecargelligo or 

view our regular project update in The 

Lake News.

If you have any questions about this 

change, please contact WaterNSW 

Helpdesk on 1300 662 077 or 

customer.helpdesk@waternsw.com.au.
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